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Request for Action

File #: 17-2163, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 05-16-2017

To: Mayor and City Council Members
From: Development Services Department
Title:

Consideration, discussion, and possible approval of the
reappointment of Steven Knight to the City of Broken Arrow Board
of Adjustment for a three-year term to expire May 1, 2020

Background:
Board of Adjustment (BOA) members are appointed to serve three-year terms. The term
for Board of Adjustment member, Steven Knight, will expire on May 1, 2017. Mr.
Knight was appointed to the Board of Adjustment on September 1, 2015, by City
Council, to fill a vacancy created by the resignation of Richard (Dick) Baze, whose term
was to expire May 1, 2017. Mr. Knight has expressed his willingness to continue to
serve on the Board for another term.

Mayor Craig Thurmond has recommended Mr. Knight be re-appointed for a three-year
term.

Cost: $0

Prepared By: Larry R. Curtis

Reviewed By: Development Services Department

                                    Assistant City Manager

                                    Legal Department

Approved By: Michael L Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:
Approve the reappointment of Steven Knight to serve an additional three-year term on the Board of
Adjustment, to expire on May 1, 2020.
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